
 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message  

 

CRLC Members— 

March bought us another fun month of activities planned by our Sub Club 
Leaders.  Where would we be without our Sub Club Leaders.  Thanks to 
each of you for all you do for the Club.   

 

If you didn’t attend the March General Membership Meeting, you missed 
out on a very informative program on “Organizing and Travel Tips”.  We 
learned places to go and tips on getting there.  Definitely made me want to 
start planning a trip.   

 

April General Membership Meeting will find us doing a favorite….yes, it will 
be “My Favorite Things”.  So what does that mean?  You bring three of 
your favorite items (cost from $5 to $10 each and no food or drink items).  
We will have a fun exchange and you will go home with three favorites 
from other CRLC members.  Oh what FUN!!!  So make sure you mark Tues-
day, April 3 on your calendar and attend the meeting.   

 

So last month, I gave all of you a challenge to read the Monthly Newslet-
ter, look for a St Patrick’s Day sentence and then send me an email letting 
me know you had found the sentence.  I can’t say I received the response 
that I had hoped.  Don’t know if that means you don’t read the newsletter 
or didn’t want the gift card.  So for those who responded, THANK YOU!!!  
And the LUCKY WINNER OF A $20 GIFT CARD IS TRACY BEDELL!!!     

 

Have you bought your ticket to the End of the Year Party?  You won’t want 
to miss a fun evening as we celebrate the past year with pizza, salad and 
dessert.  We will then dance the “night away’ with music from Runaway    
Radio Band. Members and guests are welcome so get those tickets pur-
chased today.    

 

Until next month, 

Jill 

Inside this issue: 

 
President’s Message 

 
1 

 
This and That 

 
2 

March General       
Membership Meeting  

4 

March Membership 
Meeting Minutes 

7 

A word from our Mem-
bership Director 

9 

March General       
Membership Meeting 

12 

CRLC Dinner Event 10 

March Bonus Event 12 

CRLC March Service 
Project 

 
14 

April Membership 
Meeting Invite 

15 

May Membership   
Meeting Invite 

16 

CRLC Charity Fundrais-
ing 2024 Application  

17 

End of Year Party    
Invite 

18 

Get to Know your Sub 20 

CRLC Monthly Calendar 21 

Sub Club Leaders 24 

News from your Sub 
Clubs 

25 

2023-2024 BOD and 
Sub Club Leaders 

47 

Misc Info 

 

48 

 

April 2024 Newsletter 

Cinco Ranch Ladies 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Page 2 

 

During the next few months, we 
will learn about some of the sub 
clubs we have had in the past.   

 

 

Strike, spare or the dreaded split—let’s hit the bowling lanes together for fun and 
fellowship.  Yes, at one time, CRLC had a Bowling Sub Club.   

 

CRLC General Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Tuesday, April 2 on your calendar and 
make plans to attend the CRLC General 
Meeting.  More details located on the flyer 
attached on page 15.   

 

WANTED 

DAYTIME BUNCO  

SUB CLUB LEADER  

We are looking for a member to be the Sub 
Club Leader for Daytime Bunco.  Duties in-
clude securing monthly hostess for each 
month.  This is a great way to learn more 
about CRLC.  Please contact Sue Currie if you 
are interested in becoming the Sub Club Lead-
er.   

 
Your CRLC Board 

Jill, Beth, Jody, Cynthia, Cathy, Jeana, Pat 
and Sue 

EVITES COMING SOON! 

Make sure to check your email for March evites for upcoming sub club 
events.  Don’t miss out on an event.  Check out the evite, respond “Yes” 
or “No” on your attendance.  Please respond promptly so sub club leaders 
will have an idea on the number of attendees.  And always remember, if 
your plans change and you aren’t able to attend, please change your re-
sponse in the evite.   

This and That…………... 
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Upcoming CRLC General Membership Meeting Programs 
 

April 2, 2024—My Favorite Things 

May 7, 2024—Recap of CRLC Year 

June 6, 2024—End of Year Party!!!! 

Sunshine 

Continue prayers to Cynthia Rogan 
during her mom’s illness.  

******************************** 

Thoughts and Prayers to Vicki 
Mensing upon the death of her be-
loved Aunt.   

******************************** 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have someone that you would 
like to include in the Sunshine sec-
tion of the Newsletter?  Please con-
tact Jill (jcoble3930@gmail.com) 
and share the information.     

MAY GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

The May General Membership Meeting will re-
flect back and highlight some of our fun from 
the past year (you won’t want to miss what we 
have planned).   
 
We also want to HEAR FROM YOU as we begin 
work on the upcoming CRLC year.  What worked 
well this past year and what could we do bet-
ter.  This is your opportunity to LET YOUR 
VOICE BE HEARD.   
 
And finally, we will be accepting nominations 
for our 2024 Fundraising Charity.  Look for the 
application on Page 17.   
 
So lots will be going on at the May 7 Genearl 
Membership Meeting.  Put the date on your cal-
endar now and make plans to attend.   
 
CRLC Board of Directors 
Jill, Beth, Jody, Cynthia, Cathy, Jeana,         
Pat and Sue 
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March CRLC General Membership Meeting 

Faces in the crowd at the March CRLC General Membership Meeting…….. 

  

Our program speaker, Bridgett 
Webber, providing travel tips 
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CRLC February General Meeting Minutes 
 
 
 

Date:  March 5, 2024 
 
 

Location: Adriatic Cafe Italian Grill 
The meeting was called to order at 6:33 p.m.  
 
Board Officer Reports: 
President – Jill Coble: 
• Welcome to guests, new members, and first time attendees 
• March newsletter sent the previous Thursday. Jill reminded everyone to look for the St. Patrick’s 
sentence in the newsletter and let her know where it is located to be entered in a contest to win a 
prize.   
• Reminder was given about split the cash tickets and that all proceeds from this will go to charity. 
Members were asked to let a member of the Board know if there was a specific charity they had in 
mind.  
• Members were reminded to enter for the door prize drawing. 
• The restaurant continues to improve the checkout process. Members were updated with the plan for 
the evening and asked to wait at their table and not go out to the register as this will only slow the 
process down.  
 
1st Vice President (Programs) – Beth Clark: 
• The April meeting will be Our Favorite Things.  Attendees are to bring 3 of the same item to the 
April meeting. Cost is to be in the $5-$10 range. We will share a quick bit about our favorite things 
and then draw for recipients. No food, candy or wine please.  
• May 7th will be our final General Meeting of the year and the program will be a recap of the year. 
Members are also asked to bring their nominations for next year’s charity. 
• June 6 is the end of year party. Cost is $10 per person and guests are welcome. Pizza will be served 
from 6-7pm and then the band Runaway Radio will play from 7-9pm. Wear your dancing shoes! 
• Tonight's program is Travel. Bridgett Webber with Cruise Specialists shared information about the 
trending vacation spots for this year. This included that more people are vacationing state side due to 
the higher costs of flights abroad. Bridgett also shared lots of information about different cruise 
lines and popular destinations highlighting that river cruises even in North America are rising in popu-
larity. 
 
2nd Vice President (Fundraising) –Jill Coble on behalf of Jody Turner: 
• No information shared on this. 
 
Secretary – Cathy Wilson on behalf of Cynthia Rogan: 
• The minutes from the February meeting were in the newsletter and approved as written. 
 
Treasurer – Cathy Wilson: 
• The February Financials were reviewed and will be filed. They were approved as filed. 
 
Membership – Jeana Dorow: 
• We now have 141 members and thus have exceeded our goal for this year. 
• Jeana has started posting information about our general meetings in the community section of “My 
Neighborhood News” which covers the Fort Bend area.  
 
Marketing – Pat Hubert: 
• Continuing to update the website. Please keep sending current pictures. 
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Sub Clubs – Jean Burg on behalf of Sue Currie: 
• Bonus Event is for members and guests. It will be on March 27. The bus will leave @ 8:45am to take 
the group to Martha’s Bloomers and then to the George Bush Library. Cost is $10. Deadline to register 
is March 13th. 
• The club is looking for someone to become the sub-club leader for Daytime Bunco. Contact Sue Cur-
rie if you are willing to help with this. 
• Volunteer Connection has a few opportunities coming  up. One is serving dinner at the Ballard House 
on March 21. One is helping Sunrise Senior Living to work with residents to do some gardening. Finally, 
there is an opportunity to volunteer at Brookwood on April 18 from 8:30am to 1:00pm. The group will 
then have lunch at the cafe. We will be cleaning and organizing one of the homes to get ready for new 
residents. 
•  Creative Kitchen is on March 14 at 11:30am. The hostess is Lisa B. and the theme is Spring Tea & 
Hat Extravaganza. The April creative kitchen is scheduled for the 11th and is being hosted by Sue 
Currie. 
• Last month’s wine club was a PJ party with games and was enjoyed by all. This month is at Patti’s 
house. All attendees should bring a bottle of wine and appetizer. 
• Dining out will be at Clancy’s pub and will be a St. Patrick’s celebration so wear green! 
• Lunch bunch will be at Walk-ons. This group is looking at changing their day to Fridays for future 
months. 
• Mexican Train has been doing a food drive. Collection has concluded and all donations will be deliv-
ered to Katy Christian Ministries. 
 
Announcements: 
• The split-the-cash prize was $38.00.  
• Pat Worthy won this month’s door prize. 
• The next General Meeting is on April 2, 2024, from 5:30 – 7:30 PM at the Adriatic Cafe. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:35pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Wilson on behalf of Cynthia Rogan, Secretary   Date: March 5, 2024 
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CRLC members, Mary Mann, Sally Outlaw, Jody Turner, Jill Coble, Cathy Wilson, Jeana Dorow, Sara 
Dalton and Brenda Kleidon  attended a dinner on March 26th hosted by Friends of Boaz—Ferrell, 
McKaskle, Winters benefitting The Boaz House.  The Boaz House was one of the recipients from our 
annual CRLC Fundraising event.  The event was held at The Bowery House and Gardens with a “western 
attire” theme.    
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Playing a fun game of “Hats or Boots” at the Boaz event and one lucky winner won a 2 night stay in 
beautiful Rockport.  Unfortunately, none of the CRLC ladies won but these two ladies sure gave it a 
good try.      
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March Bonus Event 

 

March Bonus Event was a trip to College Station to the George Bush Library.  The group en-
joyed lunch at Martha’s Bloomers in Navasota before heading to the Library.   
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Charity & Volunteer Connection 

 

During the month of March, CRLC members served dinner at The Ballard House.  The Ballard House is 
dedicated to providing compassionate support to individuals and their caregivers who travel to Houston 
for World-renowned medical treatment.  This is a service project that CRLC has done for the past sev-
eral years.     
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During the last several months, the CRLC Mexican Train Sub Club has collected food to donate to the 
KCM food pantry.  Below is the delivery to KCM.  CRLC members, Beth Clark and Dianna Miller, did the 
drop off and pickup.  154 lbs of food was donated.  Way to go CRLC Mexican Train Members!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You to the CRLC Mexican 
Train Members for donating food 
items for KCM. Your donation 
was very much appreciated.   
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CRLC Fundraising Charity 2024 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!! 

  
Now is the time for you to submit your suggestions for a 501.C3 nonprofit organization where 

CRLC will donate funds from our annual 2024 Fundraising Event.  All you need to do is 

complete the below application and bring to May CRLC General Meeting OR return to 

jcoble3930@gmail.com by May 7, 2024.  Applications will be reviewed by the CRLC Board 

of Directors and a nonprofit organization will be selected.  No applications accepted after 

the deadline date.   

  

Name of 501.C3 nonprofit _______________________________________ 

  

Physical Address ______________________________________________ 

  

Contact Person (if you have one)  __________________________________ 

  

Application submitted by ______________________________(in case we have questions) 

  

Please provide details describing the organization. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

If the organization was to receive our donation, please list how our money would be used.   
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Invitation to the CRLC End of Year Party 

Click on the “Square” to purchase Tickets  

OR buy on CRLC website under “Special Events” tab 

  OR you can also buy from any CRLC Board Member.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
End of Year Party 

June 6 | $10 per person 

 
Members & Guests Welcome! 

Dinner @ 6:00pm with music by Runaway Radio from 7:00-9:00pm. Katy Crossing Icehouse - 
Private Event Area. Price includes pizza, salad, dessert, 2 hours of live music and door prizes. 

Please note that all sales are final. 
 
 

 
 

 



Get to Know your Sub Club Leaders 
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Serving as the chair of Lunch Bunch this year is Sally Outlaw.  Sally was recently asked a few ques-
tions so we could learn a little more about her. 

   
 
 
1) Are you a native Texan?  If not, where did you grow up?   
 I am Not a Native Texan.  Originally from the  UK.  Lived in 
 Erith, Kent until 12, Exeter, Devon until 20, Edinburgh until 
28, Witham, Essex 54 yrs when I moved to Katy, Texas  
 
 
2) What is your favorite place of all places you’ve traveled? 
My favourite place I have ever visited was Sri Lanka  
 
3) If you could choose any two famous people to have dinner 
with, who would they be? 
Mahatma Ghandi and Elon Musk  
 
 

 
4) What is one thing we don’t know about you? 
The one thing that you don’t know is, my uncle (Dads brother) was a double spy in WW11  
 
5) If you could eliminate one thing from your daily routine, what would it be and why? 
I would eliminate making evening dinner  
 
6) If you could be in a movie, what would it be and what character would you play? 
I would play and be in the Movie, ‘Cleopatra’ (played by the one and only brilliant actress - Elizabeth 
Taylor in 1963)  
 
7)If you were a cocktail, which would you be and why? 
Cocktail- ‘Sex on the Beach’. Well why not and sound like fun  
 
8)  If you could be on a reality TV show, which one would you chose and why? 
My 3 guests at my dinner table would be my Dad, Winston Churchill and the Pope  
 
9) If you could be on a reality TV show, which one would you chose and why? 
I would be on  ‘Below Deck’ travelling all the exotic Islands  
 
10)  Which season is your favorite, summer, spring, fall or winter?  Please share why.   
Favourite season, is Summer.  Love being at a beach, wearing summer dresses, and feeling the sun on my face.  

 
 
Thank you Sally for serving as the chair of CRLC Lunch Bunch.    
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At the March Wine Sub Club event, we enjoyed a couple a recipes from CRLC members, Diane Leive 
and Darlene Wiener.  Both were asked to share so we could include in the Newsletter.   

Crawfish Dip 

From the Kitchen of Darlene Wiener 

1/2 c butter 

1 bunch green onions sliced 

1 small bell pepper diced 

1 1lb package frozen cooked, peeled crawfish tails 
thawed and un drained 

6 garlic cloves minced 

1 4oz jar diced pimiento drained 

2 tsp. creole seasoning 

1 8oz cream cheese softened 

French bread slices 

 

Melt butter in Dutch oven over medium heat, add 
green onions and bell pepper. Cook stirring occa-
sionally, 8 min. or until bell pepper is tender. Stir in 
crawfish and next 3 ingredients, cook stirring occa-
sionally, 10 min. Reduce heat to low. Stir in cream 
cheese until mixture is smooth and bubbly. Serve 
with toasted french bread slices. 

Cheese Ball 

From the Kitchen of Diane Leive 

8 oz brick cream cheese 
8 oz sour cream 
8 oz package shredded cheddar cheese 
1 envelope of ranch seasoning( you only use 
1/2 of the seasoning to make one cheese 
ball) 
1 cup of pecans chopped 
 
Soften the 8 oz brick of cream cheese. 
Mix the first four ingredients together 
and form into a ball and chill overnight. 
Day of serving roll the chopped nuts onto 
cheese ball and serve with ritz crackers. 

 
Enjoy  
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CINCO RANCH LADIES CLUB 

Monthly Event Calendar 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

1st 

Bunco – Day @ 

11 am 

 

 

 

General Mtg @ 

5:30 pm 

  Walking @   

8:45 am 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

2nd 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Bunco –Night @ 

6:30 pm  

Mahjong @ 1pm  Creative 

Kitchen @ 

11:30 am 

 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

Ladies Night 

Out @ 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

3rd 

Canasta @ 

11 am 

  

 

 

 

Wine Club @ 

6:30 pm 

Coffee @    

9:30 am 
 
 
 
 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

 

 

Dining Out @   

6 pm 

 

 

4th 

Pokeno @ 1 pm  

 

 

 

Book Club @ 

6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

Mexican Train 

@ 6:00 pm 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

@ 3 pm  

 
 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

Lunch Bunch @ 

11:30 am 
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Sub Clubs 
Are you a new member to CRLC or did you join after the Kickoff event?  If so, have you notified us 
which Sub Clubs you would like to receive evite invitations? Don’t miss out, contact the Sub Club 
Leader listed below so you can get your name on the distribution listing.  For more details on each 
sub club, please visit the website cincoranchladiesclub.org.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note you are automatically signed up for Bonus Events, CRLC General Meetings, and Charity 
Volunteer Connection.  All CRLC members receive evites to these events.   

This & That…… 

Sub Club Sub Club Leader Email 

Book Club  Cynthia Rogan cynthia.rogan@gmail.com 

Bunco Day Tracy Gremillion tracy@tgghomes.com 

Bunco Night Tracy Gremillion tracy@tgghomes.com 

Coffee Nancy Creedon nodee79@yahoo.com 

Canasta Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Creative Kitchen Pam McDuffie mcduffie100@aol.com 

 Renita Hudson Renitahudson@comcast.net 

Dining Out Diane Leive leivediane@gmail.com 

 Cynthia Renteria cynthiarent7@yahoo.com 

Ladies Night Out Kelly Strube strubekelly@gmail.com 

Lunch Bunch Sally Outlaw texasoutlaws48@aol.com 

Mahjong Penny Smith penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com 

Movie Club Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Mexican Train Beth Clark bethclark02@gmail.com 

Pickle Ball Melanie Young rmyoung281@gmail.com 

Pokeno Edna Quirk Ednaquirk66@gmail.com 

Prayer Partners Brenda Kleidon springwoods72@gmail.com 

Walking Yaya Chalmers yayachalmers@gmail.com 

Wine  Sherry Johnson Sej1959@comcast.net 

 Karen Powell kareninkaty@gmail.com 

mailto:cynthia.rogan@gmail.com
mailto:nodee79@yahoo.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:mcduffie100@aol.com
mailto:leivediane@gmail.com
mailto:cynthiarent7@yahoo.com
mailto:strubekelly@gmail.com
mailto:texasoutlaws48@aol.com
mailto:penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:bethclark02@gmail.com
mailto:myoung281@gmail.com
mailto:yayachalmers@gmail.com
mailto:Sej1959@comcast.net
mailto:kareninkaty@gmail.com
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News from our 

Sub Clubs 
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March found the Lunch Bunch Sub Club meeting at Walk-on’s. We enjoyed catching up with everyone in 
addition to enjoying a delicious lunch.  Contact Sally Outlaw if you would like to join in the fun and at-
tend the monthly luncheon.    

 

 



 

Page 28 

Can you Name that Tune??????   During the month of March, the Ladies Night Out group had a fun 
evening at Katy Crossing Icehouse playing Music Bingo.  Want to make sure you don’t miss out on any of 
the fun…..contact Kelly Strube and ask her to put you on her distribution list.  Who knows what this 
group will be doing next month.   
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During March, CRLC Coffee Sub Club met at Qamaria Yemeni Coffee Co.  This unique coffee establish-
ment was recommend by Nicole Madonia.  As we enjoyed our coffee, we learned “that there is a Turk-
ish proverb that says coffee should be black as hell, strong as death, and sweet as love.  Turkish cof-
fee is very finely ground (almost like cocoa powder) and brewed in little pots called cezves.  The aroma 
will take your breath away because Turkish coffee is usually spiced with cardamom, chicory or corian-
der.  Don’t ask for milk or you will be spotted as a tourist right away.  It is ok to ask for a little extra 
sugar, but you may not need it—the coffee is brewed sweetened.”   
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It was a “St. Patrick’s Day” celebration as the Dining Out Sub Club met at Clancy’s in Richmond during 
the month of March.  If you could like to join this fun sub club, contact Diane Leive or Cynde Renteria.     
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CRLC Wine Sub Club met at the home of Patti Lacy for our March Wine Club event.  Attendees en-
joyed delicious appetizers, sweets and wine, wine wine!!!.  Make sure to check out a couple of recipes 
from Wine Night on page 21. Thanks to Patti for hosting our wine night.    
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It was a “Spring Tea & Hat Extravaganza” at the March 14th Creative Kitchen Luncheon.  Host for the 
event was Lisa Caughorn and co-hosts were Ellen Dyal, Olessya Marlen, Jean Burg, Angie Waller, and 
Joyce Rogers.  Keeping with the theme, centerpieces were gorgeous fresh roses.  Attendees enjoyed a 
wonderful selection of tea sandwiches, salads, desserts, tea and champagne mimosas.  We enjoyed a 
hat trivia game and selected the best Spring hat with prizes awarded.   
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In March, our daytime and evening bunco groups were combined into just an evening bunco.  CRLC mem-
bers gathered at the home of Angie Waller for a fun evening of bunco.  Thanks to Angie for hosting 
our event this month.   
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Pokeno!!  It was a fun afternoon at the home of Enda Quirk for the March Pokeno Sub Club.  There 
were some big winners and then some who went home with a few less nickels that they brought.  Con-
tact Edna Quirk if you would like to learn more about Pokeno. 
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CRLC Book Sub Club met on Monday, March 25 at Mia’s Table.  The book for the month was “The 
Clockmaster’s Daughter”  A lively discussion was held on this month’s book.  Next month’s book will be 
Contact Cynthia Rogan if you would like to join the CRLC Book Club.     

 

Book Sub Club Leader,            
Cynthia Rogan 
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Margaritas, money and dominoes!  This month’s Mexican Train was held at Neca’s Mexican Restaurant 
on Tuesday, March 26.  Contact Beth Clark if you would like to join the Mexican Train Sub Club.   
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Let’s go to the Movies!!!  CRLC ladies headed to the movies on Tuesday, March 26, to see Ghostbusters 
Frozen Empire. The Movie Sub Club meets monthly to watch a movie.  The choice of movies will vary 
and may include shows in unique theaters—even outside! This group will usually meet for lunch before 
or after the movie. Venues will vary and may include shows in other areas surrounding Katy. If you 
would like to be in the loop on what movies the Movie Sub Club will be seeing, contact Sue Currie to get 
your name added to the evite distribution list.   
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CRLC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President    Jill Coble 

1st Vice President  Beth Clark 

2nd Vice President   Jody Turner 

Secretary   Cynthia Rogan 

Treasurer   Cathy Wilson 

Sub Clubs    Sue Currie 

Marketing   Pat Hubert 

Membership   Jeana Dorow 

Parliamentarian  Sue Currie  

CRLC Sub Club Leaders 
 

Bonus Events    Sue Currie    TBD 
Book Club    Cynthia Rogan    4th Monday @ 6:30 pm 
Bunco Day    Tracy Gremillion   1st Monday @ 11 am 
Bunco Evening    Tracy Gremillion   2nd Tuesday @6:30 pm 
Canasta    Sue Currie    3rd Monday @ 11 am 
Charity Volunteer Connection         Patti Lacy      
     Frances Carr 
Coffee     Nancy Creedon   3rd Thursday @ 9:30 am 
Dining Out               Cynthia Renteria   3rd Saturday @ 6pm 
     Diane Leive 
Creative Kitchen   Pam McDuffie    2nd Thursday @ 11:30 am 
     Renita Hudson 
Ladies Night Out    Kelly Strube    2nd Friday @ 4:30 pm 
Lunch Bunch    Sally Outlaw    1st Thursday @ 11:30 am 
Mahjong    Penny Smith Leder   3rd Wednesday @ 11 am  
Mexican Train   Beth Clark    4th Tuesday @ 6 pm 
Movie Club    Sue Currie    TBD 
Pickleball    Melanie Young   TBD 
Pokeno     Edna Quirk    4th Monday @ 11 am           
Prayer Group    Brenda Kleidon   springwoods72@gmail.com 
Walking Group   YaYa Chalmers   Every Friday @ 8:45 am 
Wine Club    Sherry Johnson   3rd Wednesday @ 6:30 pm 
     Karen Powell 



The Cinco Ranch Ladies Club (CRLC) 
was established in 1992 to provide 
residents with activities, both so-
cial and charitable. We designate 
several charities each year as re-
cipients for our fundraising events. 
We meet once month, as an entire 
club in a general meeting. Our nu-
merous sub-clubs meet at least 
once a month on a small scale and 
appeal to all different interests. 
 
Katy is rapidly expanding, and we 
welcome those in all the surrounding 
areas and neighborhoods of Katy, 
Fulshear, and Richmond–not just 
residents of Cinco Ranch! 

C inco  Ranch  Lad ie s  C lub 


